			




		




		YOUR MAD SCIENCE AFTER SCHOOL CLUB IS CONFIRMED.
Let the science fun begin!




		




		 
This email is to confirm that we have hit the minimum numbers for your Mad Science after School programme! We aren't at the 15 but have staff available so will be able to run on these numbers
 
Therefore we'll be running 1 club starting on 
 
Mondays from Monday 12th February 3:20pm-4:20pm. 
 
As mentioned in your free assembly booking e-mail all we require is use of a classroom per club running and that a first aider is present on site. 
 
There are currently places still available and it would be really helpful if you could let parents know either by text or email. This should also hopefully reduce enquiries through the school office.
 
Suggested text/email to parents:
 
Dear Parents
 
We can confirm that we’ve had a great response to the Mad Science After School Programme and it will be going ahead as scheduled on
 
Mondays from Monday 12th February 3:20pm-4:20pm. 
 
There are places remaining so if you want to book you child on please book online at
 
https://northengland.madscience.org/parents-register-a.aspx
 
or contact the Mad Science Team on office@madsciencenw.com or call 01772 628844

Thanks

----------------------------------------
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